
Steven A. Braatz, Jr. 
City Clerk 

City Clerk’s Office 
414.302.8220 

 sbraatz@westalliswi.gov 
 

 

West Allis City Hall ▪ 7525 West Greenfield Avenue ▪ West Allis, WI 53214 
www.westalliswi.gov 

 
 

September 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Holly Scheradella 
3364 S. 113th St., #7 
West Allis, WI   53227 
 
Subject: Decision by City of West Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board  
 (AARB) in regard to the Appeal of the Dangerous Dog and Prohibited Dangerous Dog 

Orders for Holly Scheradella of 3364 S. 113th St. 
  
Dear Holly Scheradella: 
 
This letter is to formally notify you of the determination made by the City of West Allis 
Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) from its meeting on August 20, 2018 regarding 
your appeal.   
 
At the meeting, the Board decided to rescind the Prohibited Dangerous Dog Order for your dog,  
Charlie; but upheld the Dangerous Dog Order.  The owner of any dog declared dangerous, shall 
register it with the Police Department upon disposition, and annually thereafter on or before 
April 1st of each year, by providing a current color photograph of the dog and payment of a 
seventy-five ($75.00) registration fee.     
 
Thank you for the time you took in making your appeal and attending the meeting.  If you have 
any questions, or need further information or clarification, please feel free to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven A. Braatz, Jr. 
City Clerk 
 
SB:ljr 
 
cc: 
Mayor Devine 
Health Commissioner 
City Attorney 
Police Department 


